
 

STAGE 0 

WATER USE REGULATIONS 
 

On April 10, 2024, the Carpinteria Valley Water District Board of Directors adopted 
Ordinance 24-1, lowering the Drought Condition from Stage 1 to Stage 0. 

 
In compliance with Stage 0, the following water waste prohibitions, and practices 
take effect on April 26, 2024. 

 
 Hoses must be equipped with an automatic shut-off nozzle when in use. 

 Breaks and leaks must be repaired upon discovery. 

 Watering decorative grass in commercial, industrial, and institutional areas, 
including common areas of homeowners’ associations (HOAs) is not allowed. 

 Irrigating turf or ornamental landscape during and within 24 hours 
after at least 1/4 inch of rainfall is prohibited. 

 Avoid run-off caused by irrigation. 

 Decorative fountains or water features must be equipped with recirculating 
pumps. 

 Restaurants are encouraged to only serve water upon specific request from the 
customer. 

 Hotels, motels, and other commercial lodging establishments are 
encouraged to post in each room water conservation information and 
actions. 

 
 

 


